From: Mark Smith

To: Monroe, Pamela

Subject: Against Northern Pass

Date: Saturday, November 4, 2017 9:16:49 AM
Mark Smith

105 Falcon Ridge Rd
Milford, NH 03055

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass will be a blight upon the landscape of NH without any foreseeable benefits to the State or
it's citizens. The electricity generated will not be used by Eversource to lower the costs of supplying
energy to any of it's customers in NH. Eversource continues to misrepresent the views of the people
who will be impacted the most for the sake of lining it's own pockets.

Bottom line: The State of New Hampshire does not need Northern Pass.

Sincerely,
Mark Smith
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